
Renaissance High School  

2021 

Summer Bridge Program 

June 20, 2021 

 

Dear Parents; 

The 2021  Summer Bridge Program will begin July 12, 2021.   All students should look 

on the school website for summer assignments and be prepared to ask questions on any     

summer assignments they may find difficult to complete .  

Please  Note Student Assignment Dates: 

-Last name A—L July 12 - July 22/8:30 AM - 12:30 PM 

-Last name M—Z July 26 - August 5/ 8:30-12:30 PM 

The district will be offering an enrichment activity program from 1pm—5:45pm Mon-
day—Friday. We encourage you to sign up.  Stay tuned for more information to come! 

We hope your child will have a smooth and rich transition as they begin their educational 
experience this summer at Renaissance High School. To assist in this effort, it is expected 
that students take this opportunity to jump-start their educational experience and let it 
guide them on the road to success. All enrolled incoming 9th graders should plan to attend 
during their designated time. 

Students should be in school uniform for the program (khaki pants/shorts/skirts—knee 
length, white or burgundy collard shirts) and should bring a notebook and writing utensil.  

There will be a brief meeting with the parents and students at the start of  both Bridge ses-
sions on Monday July 12, 2021 and Monday, July 26, 2021 to review the guidelines and 
answer any questions. The meeting will be from 8:30 –9:30 AM. 

Breakfast and lunch will be provided for students attending the Bridge program. 

RSVP to https://forms.office.com/r/MTdnd4HFFC by July 7th.  

https://forms.office.com/r/MTdnd4HFFC

